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Brad Buyers

From: dot.sm.materials.geology <materials.geology@dot.ny.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 8:27 AM
To: Mike Buyers
Cc: Brad Buyers
Subject: RE: Pending approval for 5-7 and 5-7R; County Line Stone
Attachments: 05-007R.2023-11-01.Test.23AR098S SM23057054 Meets spec_RS.pdf; 

05-007R.2023-11-01.Test.23AR100 SM23057040 Meets spec_R.pdf

Mike, 
 
Sources 5-7R,RS are currently approved for 703-02 coarse aggregate.  The test sheets of your most recent biennial tests 
are aƩached. 
 
You can check the current approval status of any fine or coarse aggregate sources using the Materials Supplier Viewer 
hƩps://gisportalny.dot.ny.gov/portalny/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=4c02ef6c95fd481daf82d37306832a25 
If you have any quesƟons let me know. 
 
Thanks 
Ken Rich 
 
 
Kenneth Rich 
Professional Geologist 1, Materials Bureau 
 
New York State Department of Transportation 
50 Wolf Road, POD 5-1, Albany NY 12232 
(518) 408-6402 | Kenneth.Rich@dot.ny.gov 
www.dot.ny.gov 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Mike Buyers <mike@clstone.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 3:05 PM 
To: dot.sm.materials.geology <materials.geology@dot.ny.gov> 
Cc: Brad Buyers <brad@clstone.us> 
Subject: Pending approval for 5-7 and 5-7R; County Line Stone 
 

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or 
unexpected emails. 

 
NYSDOT Geology Division, 
Our most recent correspondence was in January of 2024 that our aggregate samples had been received. 
Please provide a status update regarding the approval process for our facility. 
Best Regards, 
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Mike Buyers 
Vice President 
County Line Stone 
4515 Crittenden Rd. 
Akron, NY 14001 
 
Cell: 716-491-1299 
Office: 716-542-5435 ext 125 
Fax: 716-542-5442 
Email: mike@clstone.us 
 
 


